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           KIWANIS MEETING OF September 25th, 2017 
 
President Pat presided over the meeting---after two years he does the 
job perfectly. 
  
Nine members, no guests, one speaker----small group. 
  
Egg salad sandwiches with generous amounts of egg, tossed salad and 
chips.  Good. 
  
Songs:  “Show Your K”---“America The Beautiful”----and of course “The 
Packer Fight Song” (no overtime needed, we sang fast). 
  
President Pat had two happy dollars: (1) To celebrate our club’s 100th 
anniversary, and (2) to tell a story about how he avoided a parking ticket 
by using an app on his cell phone just as the parking lady was going to 
give him a ticket. 
  
Our 100th anniversary was mentioned in a brief newspaper item, thanks 
to the efforts of Anne----but how could they not publish all the 
information she submitted? 
  



 

 

Our speaker was Michael Schwartz-Oscar, the Executive Director of Oral 
Health Partnership (OHP).  OHP is a non-profit organization dedicated to 
improving the oral health of disadvantaged children and youth by 
providing free dental care for kids in and around Brown County.  OHP 
does their mission in three fixed-site clinics, a traveling van for a school-
based program  and a hospital clinic team.  OHP employs a full and part 
time staff of 11 dentists, 5 hygienists, and 13 dental assistants.  Their 
success is measured in the confident smiles and the pain free teeth of 
their patients.  During the past two years the annual average value of 
the dental service provided by OHP has been approximately $6,000,000 
measured by the cost of private dental care.  We enjoyed an interesting 
program about a very worthwhile area dental project. 
  
What’s happening in coming Monday’s? 

 Monday October 2nd we will recap and review our 100th 
anniversary dinner. 

 Monday October 9th is currently open for a program. 
 Monday October 16th we will have lunch at Nicolet School with 

the third graders.  Be at Nicolet School at 12:30. 
 Monday October 23rd Tony Walters (yes, the Walters Awards 

man) will tell us about a Packer book that he has written. 
  
By Bob Fahres 


